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Date: January 17, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
We hope you had a lovely week! 
 
Our students have been busy enjoying classroom activities, outdoor adventures and exciting 
educational field trips. These experiences are sure to boost their confidence and understanding 
of the world!  Our teachers and students showcase RESILIENCE as our well-being theme of the 
month, exemplifying it through their daily actions. The NGRT Form B tests, which focus on 
assessing and evaluating our students’ reading skills, are in progress from January 13 to 23. 
 
AUS MUN 2025, our third annual Model United Nations conference will be held on January 24 
to 26. This year, our theme is “Security”, a topic that embodies critical global challenges, which 
is aligned with our core values.  
 
We held the initial Parents’ Voice meeting of Term 2 on January 15. The details of the Parents’ 
Voice representatives will be communicated to you shortly. We look forward to seeing them play 
a key role in supporting one another and working together to enhance our students’ success. 
We are keen to stay connected with you in various ways, ensuring we address all your needs 
and concerns, whether they are school-wide or specific to your child’s year group. Stay tuned, 
as we will be sharing more information with you soon! 
 
Family Conferencing (PTM) for our Secondary and Sixth Form students will take place on 
Saturday, January 18. Report cards are available for access today, January 17! If you have not 
done so, we kindly request parents to settle any Term 1 arrears to access the report cards. All 
details regarding the schedule and individual meeting requests have been communicated by the 
respective teachers and phase leaders. We would appreciate your participation in the survey 
following your meetings with teachers, as your feedback is invaluable to us! 
 
In order to foster a learning climate that prioritises students’ success and as a follow-up to last 
week’s circular, we would like to reiterate an important aspect of our educational process, the 
school Tardiness Policy. This policy is in alignment with the guidelines provided by the regulatory 
authorities, emphasising our collective commitment to maintaining high standards of attendance 
and punctuality. 
 
We request all our parents to familiarise themselves with the protocols outlined below: 

• Daily tracking: Keep track of late students' names and their days of lateness from admin 
emails. 

• Warning process: Issue warnings after 4, 8, and 11 days of lateness; contact parents for a 
meeting after 11+ days of lateness. 

 

Thank you for being an integral part of the AUS community! 
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Reminder: Siblings Admission 

Parents of current students at Arab Unity School can register siblings for admission from FS2 to 

Year 8 for the 2025-2026 academic year between January 13 and February 14, 2025. Admissions 

are on a first-come, first-served basis. Notably, FS2 school hours will change, with lessons ending 

at 1:45 PM Monday to Thursday. Classes will still end at 11:30 AM on Fridays. For registration, 

visit the school website or follow this link: https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 

 

Activities Next Week 

 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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